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Mareh 27th, 1940

Je We HeConnell, Esqs
1475 Pine Avenue, waag,
lMontreals

Dear Mr. KeConnell:

Humber 1 Neurological Hospital, R«CsldeleCs,
whish we call "our Unit", is soon to go overseas, as you knows
Your generosity has done so very much to hearten us and 1 want
to teke this opportunity of thanking you for thems

The members of the staff of the Montreal
Heurological Institute are plapning a farewell dinner to the
medical officers of the Unit at the Faculty Club on Saturdey,
March 30th, at 7.30 ovelock. Would you honour us by coming to
the dinner as our guest? It will be black tie.

Gratefully yours,
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